
851 S.W. Sixth Avenue, Suite 1100                                            Steve Crow                                                                        503-222-5161 

Portland, Oregon 97204-1348                                              Executive Director                                                                  800-452-5161 

www.nwcouncil.org                                                                                                                                                      Fax: 503-820-2370 

Bruce A. Measure 

Chair 

Montana 

 
 

Joan M. Dukes 

Vice-Chair 

Oregon 

 

Rhonda Whiting 

Montana 

 

W. Bill Booth 

Idaho 
 

James A. Yost 

Idaho 

 

Bill Bradbury 

Oregon 

 

Tom Karier 

Washington 

 

Phil Rockefeller 

Washington 

 

October 27, 2011 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Council Members 

 

FROM: Shirley Lindstrom 

 

SUBJECT: Briefing on Draft Idaho 2012 Energy Plan 

 

Idaho’s Interim Energy, Environment, and Technology Committee is preparing a 2012 

Energy Plan.  The document, much like its 2007 predecessor, will guide Idaho’s decisions on 

both traditional and alternative power sources.  The Strategic Energy Alliance, an advisory group 

to Governor Butch Otter, recently released a draft plan.  The Interim Committee is currently 

seeking public comment on the draft.  Rep. George Eskridge, Committee Co-Chair, will provide 

the Council an overview of what the 2007 Energy Plan accomplished and will outline the 2012 

draft recommendations. 
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